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21st June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Your son/daughter is required to attend a Football moderation for GCSE PE Monday 12th July, from 
3pm to 5pm.  They must have suitable attire (school PE kit) and equipment for participating in their 
activities, for example Football shin pads and boots.  As part of the moderation process, we will be 
filming the skills and games for evidence if we later need to challenge a grade. 
 
Your son/daughter’s attendance will give them valuable insight to what will be expected of them 
when they must complete their practical moderation in May 2023, which will go towards their final 
grade.   
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me on: 
Psansom@elycollege.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

   P. Sansom-Roberts  

 
Mrs Sansom-Roberts 
Head of GCSE PE  
 
 
 

 
To: Mrs Sansom-Roberts – PE Dept 

 
 
I confirm that my son/daughter ………………………………………………….. will be attending the moderation 
on Monday 12th July 2021. 
 
 
Parent/Carer signed ………………………………………………………………  Date ……………………………………….. 
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